
 
 

Nash Main Entrance Relocation 
 
December 20, 2021 
 
What’s Happening 
Beginning on Friday, January 7, the main entrance to the Nash Building on Broadway will be 
temporarily closed for approximately six months. During this time, a temporary, accessible 
entrance will be available for building occupants on W. 133rd Street, approximately 150 feet 
from the Broadway entrance. This closure is required to accommodate the renovation of the 
building’s Broadway entrance and expanded lobby, including a larger lobby reception and 
waiting area, new vestibule, flooring, lighting, security desk, and turnstiles.   
 
What to Expect 

• The temporary entrance at W. 133rd Street can be unlocked using your CUID card, 
similar to the Broadway entrance. 

• The W. 133rd Street entrance leads to the second floor of the building. Signage will be 
available to direct occupants to the second floor Elevator A lobby, where an elevator or 
stairs are available to access upper and lower-level floors. 

• The security desk will be relocated to the W. 133rd Street entrance and will be operated 
by Public Safety 24/7. 

• All mail and delivery services will be rerouted to the W. 133rd Street entrance.   
• Expect some noise and other impacts typically associated with construction projects 
• The Broadway entrance and lobby are anticipated to reopen in July 2022. 

 
For More Information 
You can find more information about the interior space and critical building upgrades at Nash on 
our website at designconstruct.cufo.columbia.edu.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please call the Columbia University 
Facilities Services Center at (212) 854-2222, 24 hours a day, seven days a week, or email 
projx@columbia.edu  (emails responded to during normal business hours). We apologize for the 
inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we perform this renovation. 
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